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 February 22, 2021 
 

The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi 
President of the Senate  
Thirty-First Legislature, Regular Session of 2021 
State of Hawai‘i 
State Capitol, Room 409 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 
 
The Honorable Scott K. Saiki 
Speaker of the House of Representatives  
Thirty-First Legislature, Regular Session of 2021 
State of Hawai‘i 
State Capitol, Room 431 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, HI 96813 
 
Dear President Kouchi and Speaker Saiki: 
 
 Pursuant to Section 803-47(a), Hawai‘i Revised Statutes, the Judiciary respectfully 
transmits the following report relating to wire, oral, or electronic communications and reports 
concerning pen registers and trap and trace devices.  For the calendar year 2020, there were no 
applications for orders authorizing or approving the interception of wire, oral, or electronic 
communications filed by the Attorney General and the Prosecuting Attorneys of the City and 
County of Honolulu, Maui, Hawai‘i, and Kaua‘i. 
 
  Should your staff have any questions, they should not hesitate to contact Karen Takahashi 
at (808) 539-4896. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Rodney A. Maile 
      Administrative Director of the Courts 
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